QFFICE OF

MANAGING

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Washington, D. C. 20554

MAR 1 0 2000
DIRECTOR

MINNESOTA PUBLIC RADIO
45 EAST SEVENTH STREET
ST. PAUL, MN 55101

Dear Licensee:

This letter is in reference to the annual 1999 regulatory fee(s), which were due to the Federal
Communications Commission (Commission) by no later than September 22, 1999. This is a
mandatory fee established by Congress in accordance with The Omnibus Budget Reconciliation Act
of 1993. The fees are used to offset costs associated with the Commission’s enforcement, public
service, international and policy and rulemaking activities.

The Commission is currently verifying its FY 1999 regulatory fees collection to identify those regulatees
who have not paid. Our research indicates that we have no record of your 1999 regulatory fee payment for
the following station(s):

KNTN FM THEIF RIVER FA, MN

The amount now due is $1,350.00 plus a 25% penalty of $337.50 for late payment of the fee(s).
Payment in full of $1,687.50 should be remitted with the enclosed Form 159 to: Federal
Communications Commission, P.Q. Box 358835, Pittsburgh, PA 15251-5835 within twenty (20)
days of the date of this letter. You should also review your records to ensure that payments have been
made for any auxiliary stations associated with this call sign or any other call signs assigned to you, or

for any prior fiscal years for which payment may be due. You should submit all payments that may
be due including the 25% penalty for each call sign.

If payment has been made, please provide a complete copy of your submission including proof of
payment. If you believe you are not obligated to pay under the Commission’s rules, please submit
complete documentation supporting your position within twenty days of the date of this letter. These
documnents should be sent to: Federal Communications Commission, Credit & Debt Management
Center, Room 1A821, 445 12" Street, SW, Washington, DC 20554,

If you need further assistance, please contact Credit & Debt Management Center at (202) 418-1995.

Sincerely,

Linwood Jenkins, Acting Chief

Credit & Debt Management Center
Enclosure
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